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Dear Planning Inspectorate,

Following Cop26 ,and each local area's decisions on how to reduce carbon emissions, I do
not think I need to labour the points with which you will already be very familiar.

Instead I choose to bring your attention to just how horrified the world would be if a
similar road scheme was to be implemented in India that close to the Taj Mahal !

To me there is absolutely no difference at all. Yes, the Taj Mahal is exotic and beautiful
and 1n another land, but as the saying goes, familiarity breeds contempt and it seems this 1s
exactly what is happening in this case.

This 1s not just a road issue, a traffic issue, it 1s far more important than this and therefore
requires thinking out side of the box, an original and inspired view point to the complex
nature of this issue in 2022.

Many people in this country may have visited OUR World Heritage Site of the Henge
many times, as have I, It is unique and must be preserved to the very best of our abilities
under the recently increased measures which are now required.

The 2021 World Heritage Committee decision must be taken into account and alternatives
to ordinary engineering must be thoroughly explored.

Yours sincerely,
Ms Abercrombie






